
Tel: +44 7879 288 666

If you have any questions, please 
don’t hesitate to contact our 
Community Liaison Manager:

Gillian Doig
200 Dunkeld Road, Perth PH1 3GH

Email: nethertonengagement@sse.comFind out more and register 
for project updates, visit 
the project website by 
scanning the QR code,
or use the following URL: 
https://bit.ly/3HScDsd

Wednesday 28 February, 2-7pm

You are invited to attend our 
drop-in consultation event:

Longside Parish Church Hall,
Inn Brae, Longside AB42 4XN

@SSETransmission

@ssentransmission

Netherton Hub
Pre-application consultation event

We are holding statutory pre-application consultation events 
for our proposed Netherton Hub project. The pre-application 
process is a key first step in the Town and Country Planning 
process for National Development planning applications. 

To support the growth in renewable developments 
across the north of Scotland, which are supporting 
the country’s drive towards Net Zero, investment 
in our network infrastructure is needed to connect 
this power and transport it to areas of demand.

The Netherton Hub is a strategic development 
proposed near Longside to the west of Peterhead, 
comprising of two substations (400kV and 132kV), 
an HVDC switching station, two HVDC converter 
stations and a warehouse and operations base.

During our consultation event you will be able 
to view information about our proposed plans 
for the Netherton Hub, meet the project team, 
ask questions and share feedback ahead 
of our second public event in late May.

Also at the event will be representatives from the 
proposed new 400kV Beauly-Peterhead overhead 
line that will connect in to the Netherton Hub. 


